MINUTES Curriculum Committee Tuesday, November 21, 2000

Present:

Bagheri, Elliott, Hammaker, Kreta (non-voting), Mampaey, Nix,

Sekelick, Stover

Absent:

Boylen, Fischer, Perkins

Guests:

C. Gephart, P. Leyda (Maritime Operations)

- The meeting was called to order by Steve Kreta who was then relieved by Bob Hammaker, the chairperson. Action was taken on the following items:
- 11/00-02 **PE 110 Aerobic and Fitness Conditioning** In a unanimous vote, the committee recommended changing the course credit from 0.5 to 1 unit.
- 11/00-03 **PE 112 Personal Training** In a unanimous vote, the committee recommended approval of this new elective course.
- 11/00-19 CEP 250 FET Industry Co-Op I and
- 11/00-20 **CEP 350 FET Industry Co-Op II** Both items were tabled following a unanimous vote.
- 11/00-21 ET 474 Design and Construction Management In a unanimous vote, the committee recommended approval of this new required course.
- 11/00-22 **DL 109 Industrial Equipment and Safety** In a unanimous vote, the committee recommended approval of this new course with the stipulation that DL 110 be dropped as a prerequisite.
- 11/00-23 **DL 105 Marine Survival** In a unanimous vote, the committee recommended changing the course credit from 0.5 to 1 unit.
- 11/00-24 **DL 106 Marine Survival Lab** In a unanimous vote, the committee recommended changing the course credit from 0.5 to 1 unit. The committee anticipates a request to drop PE 105 Water Safety and Survival Swimming from the catalog. The committee also suggests that consideration be given to moving EPO Welding to Fall from Spring to better balance ME unit requirements.
- 11/00-25 MGT 425 Supply Management and
- 11/00-26 **Global Logistics** Both items were tabled following a unanimous vote (at the request of the Business Department representative Steve Stover)

- 11/00-27 to 11/00-34 were all tabled following a unanimous vote. These eight items all pertain to separating lab from lecture by issuing separate course numbers for several Deck courses. «Since this is an important issue that will eventually affect all departments, the committee felt that more discussion was needed.
- 11/00-35 **CEP 300 Business Industry Co-Op I** In a unanimous votre, the committee recommended approval of this new 3-unit course, required for Business majors.
- 11/00-36 **CEP 400 Business Industry Co-Op II** In a unanimous vote, the committee recommended approval of this new 3-unit elective course.
- The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Carl L. Mampacy, Recorder

CC: Dr. Bunny Paine-Clemes, President, Academic Senate Dr. Jay Christofferson, Vice President, Academic Affairs